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From:  Sara Roediger 
To:  Planning Commission  
Date:  January 25, 2021 
Re: Transportation Master Plan 
 
 
Led by the DPS Department and the consultant team of OHM and MKSK, the Transportation Master Plans lays 
out the vision for transportation improvements over the next 10 to 15 years. As you may recall, we kicked off 
this effort during the joint meeting in 2020, and the team has been hard at work ever since. The Plan was 
presented at the February 1, 2021 joint meeting, and a productive discussion ensued. Please see the attached 
minutes from that meeting. During the joint meeting, interactive polls were taken asking questions about e-
bikes and scooters on pathways, looking into transit options and allowing electric charging stations on City 
property. Subsequent to receiving input from City Council and the Planning Commission, the Plan was posted 
on the City’s website for public comment prior to going before both bodies again for endorsement of the Plan. A 
summary of changes that have been made since the joint meeting is attached. If anyone has any final input, 
please forward to Paul Davis at davisp@rochesterhills.org 
 
Staff asks that the Planning Commission endorse the 2021 Transportation Master Plan and recommend that 
City Council do the same.  
 
MOTION by ___________, seconded by ____________, the Rochester Hills Planning Commission hereby 
endorses the 2021 Transportation Master Plan. 
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